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QUESTION 1

An administrator has installed and configured site RecoveryManager (SRM) to protect a private cloud infrastructure, but
wants assurance that the plan put in place will actually work. How can the administrator properly test the site recovery
manager setup? 

A. Tell SRM to simulate moving your workloads usingvcloud connector. 

B. Tell SRM to initiate an HA failover test. 

C. Tell SRM to execute a non-disruptive recovery test. 

D. Tell SRM tovMotion protected VMs to the recovery site. 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 2

A manager heard on a webinar that vRealizeOperations has the ability to create custom groups in order to better align
performance and management decisions with business goals. Which two options represent custom groups that can be
created for the manager? (Choose two.) 

A. DRS / HA Cluster 

B. Application 

C. Line of business 

D. vCenter Datacenter 

Correct Answer: AC 

 

QUESTION 3

A development team needs enough control within their public cloud to develop and customize their web and database
applications.However they prefer to leave all maintenance and management of the underlying servers to the service
provide. Which type of services is best suited for their needs? 

A. Data processing as a Service ( DPaaS) 

B. Infrastructure as a Service ( IaaS) 

C. Platform as a Service (PaaS) 

D. Software as a Service (SaaS) 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 4



An administrator is deploying a newvApp which needs specific storage capabilities. In the past datastores were
organized by service levels such as Tier 1 FC Tier 2 SAS etc. The company\\'s storage infrastructure has grown very
large and manually identifying the various storage types and capabilities has become tedious and error prone. Which
technology helps eliminate a lot of the manual work involved in keeping 

storage information up to date within a cloud-based environment? 

A. VASA 

B. Resource Pools 

C. Storage vMotion 

D. Catalogs 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 5

Which vRealize Automation feature provides companies a lot of flexibility in using their own customized service politics
and business logic? 

A. Accelerated application deployment 

B. Intelligent Resource Governor 

C. VMware vRealize Orchestrator plug-in 

D. Self-service end user portal 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 6

A company is considering deploying a Private Cloud using only physical infrastructure. Which two are benefits of using a
Software-Defined Data Center versus a physical Infrastructure? (Choose two.) 

A. Zero Upgrades 

B. No Cabling 

C. Faster Provisioning 

D. Elastic Scalability 

Correct Answer: BC 

 

QUESTION 7

Which VMware product will help ensure the most appropriate operating system, amount of storage and number of
vCPUs are assigned when creating a vApp according to a given budget? 



A. vRealize Orchestrator 

B. vRealize Operations 

C. vRealize Business 

D. vRealize Automation 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 8

An administrator wants to ensure that all new virtual workloads created with vRealizeAutomation are built to the correct
specifications and are aligned with corporate service levels. Which vRealize automation feature provides this
capability? 

A. Lifecycle management 

B. Policy-based provisioning and governance 

C. Intelligent resourceGovernor 

D. Workflow and task automation 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 9

An administrator wants to automatically manage virtual machine change requests and services as well as remove virtual
machines when they are no longer needed. Which product includes a lifecycle management capability to help you
accomplish these tasks? 

A. vRealize Automation 

B. vCenter Server 

C. vRealize Operations 

D. NSX Manager 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 10

A company has experienced significant growth over the past year and needs a more streamlined method of deploying
large numbers of virtual machines and virtual networks. Which two components can be implemented within the
company\\'s virtual environment to accomplish this task? (Choose two.) 

A. vRealize Automation 

B. vCloud Air 



C. VMwate NSX 

D. vCenter Operations 

Correct Answer: BC 

 

QUESTION 11

An audit of a customer\\'s private cloud has found that in the event of an outage the customer would not be able to
recover virtual machines quickly enough as determined by their recovery time objective( RTO). They do not have the
budget to invest in building a separate recovery site. 

A. Site Recovery Manager 

B. vCloud Connector 

C. vCloud Air - Disaster Recovery 

D. vRealize Automation 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 12

A company needs a solution that allows moving some of the datacenter\\'s workload to a public cloud during peak
hours.The company does not want to pay for unused capacity during non-peak hours. Which VMware product will fulfill
this task? 

A. vRealize APIs 

B. vCloud Connector 

C. vRealize Automation 

D. VMware NSX 

Correct Answer: C 
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